www.bristolmet.net **email** info@bristolmet.net **Principal** Mr C Shaw

## HIGH STANDARDS, HIGH ASPIRATIONS, HIGH EXPECTATIONS

RE: Term 6 Music Tuition 2022/23

Dear Parent/Carer.

I am delighted that your child has expressed an interest in beginning/continuing music tuition at Bristol Met. Learning to play an instrument is an invaluable skill which can bring so much pleasure and last a life time.

There will be five lessons scheduled in term 6. Lessons in term 6 will start the week beginning 12th June 2023. Students will need to come and check their lesson day and time during the first week of school and will receive a note reminding them to do so when the timetables are published. Timetables will be displayed on the Music notice board (opposite E14) for their lesson day/time.

Choice of instruments/ singing:

Saxophone, Piano, Guitar, Drums, Singing, Bass, Ukulele.

Music lessons are 30 minutes long and cost £60 for this term (5 lessons)

If your child is a Pupil Premium student, they are entitled to FREE lessons.

Fees for lessons have increased this term from £20 p/hour to £24 p/hour. We have always strived to provide lessons at a lower cost than other providers and are confident that the cost for lessons at BMA are still significantly cheaper than those at other schools and those available privately. The school will continue to heavily subsidize all lessons to keep them affordable. We have tried to absorb the rising costs for staff and materials in relation to music lessons but have now had to take the difficult decision to pass on a portion of this increasing cost in order to ensure the viability of music lessons on offer. We thank you for your understanding.

Payments can now only be made via **ParentPay** by selecting 'pay for other items' from your homepage, if you pay this way you **do not need to** return the below paper consent slip.

If your child receives free lessons, they will need to bring the completed consent form to student reception by the end of term.

Consent slips must be received by **26th May** and ParentPay payments must be received by **Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> June**. I hope that you have a fantastic break and I look forward to organising your child's music tuition for next term. Yours Sincerely,

Kama Miller Programme Leader for Music Kama.miller@clf.uk

Term 6 MUSIC TUITION – Return to Student Reception by 26th May			
This consent slip is only needed for students receiving free lessons.			
Student Name:	<del></del>	Year Group:	_
Please indicate which instrument:			
Signed:	Name:		_ Date:

